Deborah Westhrook
fome -

Hi Elina, here is another one. | didn't get an official letter, but was told | could use the logo by Bob Maxwell, Voice of the Veteran CEO.

--------- Forwarded massage —-—--

From- Bob Maxwell e:@_

Date: Fri, May 20, 2022 at 8:52 AM
Subject: Voice of the Veteran graphics
To: <debi@deborahwestbrook com=

Please feel free to use any of our logos as our endorsement of your candidacy. | also attached the graphic of you with our endorsement.

Have a great day and thank you again!

Bob

VOICE ‘i‘t
THE
VETERAN -
Meeting the Needs of U.S. Military Vets
and Giving Them a Voice

Bob Maxwell

SADIE CEO / Air Force Veteran
Executive Aseiant  Office Phone: (702) 425-1480

Bob's Service Dog Direct Line: (702) 534-2403
Email: bob@VoiceOfThaVet.US
Website: www.VoiceOfTheVeat.Us




